
Worldwide Schooling Path 
 

The Philosophy of Freedom Annual Training 

 
"If you study something like this with inner par7cipa7on, which has entered the world 
with all its imperfec7ons – I don't want to defend my "Philosophy of Freedom" – if you 
let something like this affect you and feel what this pure thinking is, you feel that a new 
inner human being is born in you, one who can unfold will development out of the spirit". 
 

 
The "Philosophy of Freedom Annual Training" has existed for four years, and last 
year it became interna<onal. In the coming cycle – which begins on the 24th of 
September – it will be offered in German, English, Russian, Chinese, Spanish and 
Czech. 

What began four years ago as an individual impulse has now grown into a worldwide project: The 
"Philosophy of Freedom Annual Training" offers an intensive seven-month schooling path through 
Rudolf Steiner's early work, The Philosophy of Freedom. At the center is a thinking-meditaGve 
occupaGon with the contents and impulses of this book – completely in the sense of R. Steiner's 
statement: "I do not teach, I tell what I have experienced myself."   

At the beginning of the course, the parGcipants receive 
two boxes with about 600 thought-cards from The 
Philosophy of Freedom and make the commitment to work 
with them for a quarter of an hour every day. On the one 
hand, this path is very individual; on the other hand, we 
walk it together in a large worldwide community. A variety 
of support services accompany it: The cards, weekly 
lePers, exchange opportuniGes with tandem partners and 
in regional groups, monthly webinars with moGvaGng 
lectures, meeGng spaces and suggesGons for individual pracGce, an app, a login area, and personal 
support. 

In the last cycle, 356 people from 17 countries parGcipated in four languages. The upcoming cycle 
starts on the 24th of September and will be offered in six languages. The cards can be obtained 

bilingually – original (German) + one's own language – the webinars will be 
translated in real Gme, the lePers will be translated, and there will be the 
possibility for personal exchange in break-out language rooms. The parGcipants 
bring with them a wide variety of previous experience – some are reading 

Steiner for the first Gme, others have been living with The Philosophy of Freedom for many years. 
And all of them experience the common work as a great enrichment.   

We are an independent iniGaGve and organized as a non-profit organizaGon (Leben 
im Denken e.V.). As well as new parGcipants, we welcome support for the 
disseminaGon and financing of our project, and contributors to our growing 
volunteer circle of people of all ages. 

 
New course: September 24, 2023 - April 14, 2024    Web: Philosophie-der-Freiheit.de 


